
Nov 22nd, 2022 

Declaration Letter 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSIONS 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada  
Certification and Engineering Bureau 
P.O. Box 11490, Station ‘H’ 
3701 Carling Ave., Building 94 
Ottawa, Ontario K2H 8S2 
Canada 

To whom it may concern: 

We, Zebra Technologies Corporation, hereby confirmed the product: BT5.2 Radio Module, Model: 

BGM220S22A (FCC ID: I28-BGM220S22A, IC: 3798B-BGM220S22A) is a very tiny SIP module. 

We are unable to print FCC ID, IC ID, and HVIN on the module due to space restriction. Please refer to 

the following module dimension: 

The module’s FCC ID, IC ID, and HVIN will be listed in the user manual.  

6mm 

6mm 



Furthermore, since this module will only be installed to Zebra’s project, we will not sell this module to 

other 3rd parties, and we will not have packing label for this BT5.2 Radio Module. 

 

Shall you have any question or concern, please contact in with me directly. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 
 
Jay Cadiz 
Sr. Manager, ATS Regulatory  
Zebra Technologies Corporation  
3 Overlook Point, Lincolnshire, IL 60069-4302 

 


